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ANNOUNCEMENT OF 2006 OFFICERS: 
 
Mark announced that the Board of Directors held a brief reorganization meeting after the 
election to elect officers.  The following were elected: 
 

President  Harvey J. Eger 
Vice President  John Ross Kuhns 
Secretary  John Rusnock 
Treasurer  Barb Erny 
Safety Director  John Kuhns 
Publicity  Don Brandt. 

 
At approximately 7:30, upon Motion of Howard Finney, seconded by Tim Smith and 
unanimously carried, the Meeting was ADJOURNED. 
 Respectfully submitted,  Harvey J. Eger, Secretary  

 
 

 
TOURING AGAIN/MYSTERY & ROMANCE (continued) 

 
 

 
Onto Yellowstone, took the northern circle and ran into a good size snowstorm, and this 

was June 30. (elevation here around 10,000 feet).  We made it around the loop and exited 
on the western side to West Yellowstone, Montana where we had made out reservations. 
Good thing we did because there were a lot of people turned away that night.  We spent the 
next day seeing the sites in Yellowstone including Old Faithful Geyser. 

 
We then turned south onto Rt. 89 to Jackson Hole, WY. past the Grand Teton 

mountains to Jackson for lunch. Jackson is a great experience, and rite now they still have a 
lift that takes you to the top of the mountain.  The lift is to stop operating at the end of this 
summer(2006). 

 
Still driving south on 89 into Idaho through Montpelier, we passed one of the most 

beautiful blue lakes we had ever seen.  Bear Lake, half in Idaho and half in Utah.  At the 
time there wasn't much development there but I bet things are different today. 

 
Now comes a puzzle. Rt. 89, on the map, is a normal redline route going into Logan, 

Utah.  There is a small spur which cuts off and I took that one thinking I had picked the 
correct one to go down Logan Canyon.  This road was like a snake awful turns right and left 
and all the while dropping down into what seemed like a giant hole. Now it is around 4 pm 
and getting dark, the sides of the canyon blocking out all sunlight.   


